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Sandwich Business Group 
PO Box 116, Center Sandwich, NH 03227 

www.discoversandwich.com 
 

2018 Annual Membership Invoice 
This year’s regular membership dues includes your business listing on the Discover Sandwich 
website, complete with photos and your business information, easily viewed anywhere on 
devices of all sizes from computers to tablets to phones. 
 
Your business listing will also be included in the Discover Sandwich brochure WHEN YOUR 
NEW OR RENEWED MEMBERSHIP IS RECEIVED BEFORE JANUARY 17, 2018, the date of our 
Annual Meeting. Brochure copies are distributed in the Lakes Region and selected State 
Information Centers and your business information is also included in a handy fridge-size 
card mailed to Sandwich, Tamworth, Moultonborough, Center Harbor, Holderness, Meredith, 
and Chocorua. 
 

Please detach and return the form below with your payment to: 
 

Sandwich Business Group, PO Box 116, Center Sandwich, NH 03227 
or go to www.discoversandwich.com and pay on-line with PayPal! 

 
For questions or to arrange payment program, contact: 

Don Brown (Corner House Inn), President (284-6219) 
or Wendy Shambaugh, Treasurer (wendy7701@hotmail.com) 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
------------- 

Sandwich Business Group 2017 Membership Renewal 
[   ] Annual Membership Fee if paid on or before January 17, 2018 $ 120.00 
[   ] Annual Membership Fee to be paid after January 17, 2018   $ 130.00 
 Please fill out and send in form now to meet print deadlines 
[   ] Become a Sponsor of the Discover Sandwich website   $ 100.00 
      (business card size listing on the DS home page for 12 months) 
 
Total enclosed: _________ 
Check one: [   ] New Member [   ] Renewal 
 
Business name:_______________________________________________________________  
 
Contact person:_______________________________________________________________ 
 
Address:_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Mailing address (if different):_____________________________________________________ 
 
Phone:__________________________ Email_______________________________________ 
 
[   ] My brochure listing has not changed from last year 
[   ] I have changes or new information 
 
Please email your changes/new information for the brochure or website to Don Sutton 
(dsutton68@gmail.com). If you do not have email, please note the changes on the back or on 
a separate sheet of paper.	
  


